

PO Box 159, FAIRVIEW, MI 48621-0159

WWW. CAMPBARAKEL. ORG

PHONE 989-848-2279, FAX 989-848-2280

May 11, 2023

Dear Friends at Immanuel Bible,

This summer our college-age volunteers will be engaged in a season-long study of the biblical book called "Acts" or "The Acts of the Apostles" (or maybe better "The Continuing Acts of God Through the Apostles"). Together we will watch the actions and hear the words of the earliest church as they grow and develop, with the aim that we will also grow in our own devotion to the risen Lord.

Acts 4:20 "... for we cannot stop speaking about what we have seen and heard." Peter and John had seen the resurrected Lord Jesus with their own eyes and touched him with their own hands. They were not about to keep quiet about him! This is the same attitude and action that we want in every staff person: Boldly tell about Jesus. (Now it is true that some WAYS of talking about Jesus are better than others, and good TIMING is helpful, but overall we want to talk about Jesus.)

We put it this way in the front of each camper's handbook: "Jesus is the best person of all to meet in camp. You'll hear about him every day, and all of the staff invite you to obey Jesus by following him with all your heart, soul, mind, and body. Catch everything you can about Jesus this week. He is worthy, and he will not fail you!"

Thank you for your partnership this month. You are essential workers in this effort! Yours for Christ-exalting camping,

tee

Thank you!

Paul Gardner, Camp Director

"Where God Has Blessed"

## RECEIPT



CAMP BARAKEL
FAIRVIEW, MI 48621-0159 PHONE 989-848-2279

Your gift received 05/10/2023 has been applied as follows: \$300.00 General Fund Gifts \$360.00 Gardner

Immanuel Bible Church 5433 N Center Rd Saginaw MI 48604-9461 Total this Gift:

\$660.00

Total YTD:

\$3,190.00

This contribution is made with the understanding that Camp Barakel has complete control and administration over the use of the donated funds. No goods or services were rendered in exchange for this contribution. All contributions are deductible for income tax purposes.